
 
  

 

Dated: 1st February 2024 
Ref: CIR/22/2023-24  

 
To: All Members of SITE Association of Industry (through email & whatsapp)  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE ISSUED BY SITE LIMITED 
REGARDING E-SERVICES FOR LAND RECORD 

 
Please find attached herewith Public Notice, published by the SITE Limited in 
today’s newspapers, which clearly states as under.  
 
“The Tenants / Allottees will review ownership and other details of 
their respective plots in order to ensure accuracy of their plot 
details. To verify the information entered, please visit the following 
link.  
 

https://siems.sindh.gov.pk/plotinquiry 
 
Members are requested to accord TOP PRIORITY to this matter and 
check / verify their plot records by Saturday, 3rd Feb 2024.  
 
In case of any discrepancy, please contact Facilitation Centre at SITE 
Limited or contact at given numbers. Pls also send a copy of your 
complaint to the Association.  
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Muhammad Kamran Arbi  
President  
SITE Association of Industry  
 



 
  

 

 

 

  

 


